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New physician joining Sabetha Community Hospital 
Editors note: the following was submitted by Sabetha Community Hospital

(KNZA)--Sabetha Community Hospital is excited to welcome Dr. Rob Nagely to
the team of physicians. Rob Nagely, MD recently signed a contract with SCH and
will begin practicing in the summer of 2024.

“I look forward to carrying out my vocation as a rural family physician at
Sabetha Community Hospital. My wife, Leah, and I both grew up in the great
community of Sabetha. We are happy to know that our son, Thomas, will have
that same opportunity.” said Nagely.

Dr. Nagely is a graduate of the University of Kansas School of Medicine and is
currently a resident physician in the Smoky Hill Family Medicine Residency
Program in Salina, Kansas.

Dr. Nagely is not a stranger in the SCH community either. “Throughout college
and medical school, I was able to spend a great deal of time job shadowing Dr.
Gregg Wenger. This was especially significant for me as he was the doctor who
delivered me, provided medical care for my family, and was influential in my
choice to pursue family medicine. It was edifying to watch how Dr. Wenger
interacts with and cares for his patients. Shadowing also allowed me to get to
know the employees at Sabetha Community Hospital and Sabetha Family
Practice. I appreciate the hard work that these employees put forth and the great
work atmosphere they have created.”
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